
                        “CEADR” 

                               April 24, 2023 

              WEM Board of Education Meeting 
       Community Education/Activities Director – Jeff Boran 
 

 Activities: 
 

 

o CONGRATULATIONS & GOOD LUCK to the WEM Speech team members on qualifying for the State 

Tournament this weekend (Saturday 4/29) at Eastview HS.  Maddie  Heuss (10) in “Discussion” was the 

Section 2A Champion,  Claire Elness (10)  “Great Speeches” Section 2A 2
nd

  place and Madeline Balfe (11) 

“Creative Expression” Section 2A 2
nd

 place. Also congratulations to all speech team members for another 

excellent season. (Team members include Shelby Briggs, Jocelyn Brown, Natalie Elness, Grace Bartz, Auston 

Holicky and Macy Anderson along with Maddie, Claire and Madeline). The team is coached by Eric Gerst 

and Rachel Wendlandt. 
 

o CONGRATULATIONS to WEM Visual Arts team Charles Tenhoff, Courtny Carleson & Haley Bus for 

receiving “Excellent” and  Haylee Samlaska and Avery Hughes for receiving “Superior” recognitions at last 

week’s Region 2A Visual Arts Event held at TCU HS April 12.  
 

o 2022 Spring Activities, Baseball, Softball, Track & Field and Clay Targets have begun!  We’ve been dodging 

snowstorms and fighting sunburn here at the start of the Spring Sports season but are ahead of where we were 

last year at this time! Good Luck and Go Bucs! 

 

o CONGRATULATIONS to WEM’s Academic All-State Softball Players: Seniors Hannah Bruns, Daelyn 

Judd, Jordan Green, Jenessa Baumgarten and Emma Woratschka. Team members must be seniors and carry a 

3.75 or better cumulative GPA! 

 

 
 

 Community Education 
 

 Registrations are open for Summer 2023 swimming lessons, camps, youth sports, behind the wheel 

training, driver education classroom, summer school age childcare, etc. on the new WEM On-Line 

Class Registration Site 

 Registration for 2023-2024 Little Bucs Preschool is open with spots still available! 

 Plans for Preschool Summer School are being prepared and will be open for registration very soon.  

 

 
 


